Approve Purchase of West Savannah Avenue and Briggs Street Properties, Senior Projects
Manager, Chad McLeod, presented the item. Mr. McLeod stated the county has negotiated the
purchase of two properties on West Savannah Avenue and one property on Briggs Street from the
Southern Georgia Regional Commission for $219,000.00.

Contract with Condrey and Associates, Inc., Human Resources Director, Kevin Beals, presented
the contract in the amount of $59,500.00. Mr. Beals stated Condrey and Associates, Inc., will conduct
a complete position classification and compensation plan study. Mr. Beals stated the last review was
in 2014, with job descriptions updated in 2016. Commissioner Marshall asked when this process
would begin, Mr. Beals responded as soon as approved and the preliminary results would be available
in May.

REPORTS - County Manager
County Manager, Paige Dukes, introduced Mrs. Meghan Barwick, Lowndes County's Public
Information Officer. Chairman Slaughter and the Commission welcomed Mrs. Barwick.

ADJOURNMENT

City of Valdosta Councilwomen, Vivian Miller Cody and Planning and Zoning Administrator, Matt
Martin were in attendance and recognized by Chairman Slaughter. Commissioners Orenstein and
Marshall made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Vice Chairman Griner second. Chairman Slaughter
adjourned the work session at 8:56 a.m.



